
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No 
2019-M-181 

 Staff 
 

Subject:  Letter from Minister Clark 

Agenda Date: November 7, 2019 

Attachments:  Letter from Minister Clark – November 1, 2019 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2019-M-181, Letter from Minister Clark; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council directs Staff to prepare to apply for funding under the Municipal 
Modernization Program for service delivery reviews once the eligibility and application process are 
announced by the Province. 
 
INFORMATION 
 

A letter dated November 1, 2019 was received from Minister Clark, the Minister for Municipal Affairs and 
Housing.  The letter provided updates on a number of files the Province is working on. 
 
Part of the letter highlights the Municipal Modernization Program noting that the first round of funding 
under this program will be available this Provincial fiscal year (ending March 31, 2020) to support service 
delivery reviews.   
 
Council had previously noted the need to review our services although this process has been delayed as 
the Strategic Plan is being completed.  The timing of this funding could be used, if successful, in acquiring 
specific support in guiding Council and Senior Staff through the service delivery review process including 
public consultation. 
 
Respectfully Submitted By: 
 

Craig Davidson 
Treasurer / Administrator 
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